
 
 

Welcome Cards Guide 
 
Immigrants released from the detention center most likely haven’t heard anyone say, “Welcome to the 
USA!” 
 
We have a special opportunity to give each guest a welcome card when they’re released. Many folks 
tell us they’ll keep these special cards forever as a reminder that not only are they welcome here, 
they ​belong​ here. 
 
These cards can be as simple as “Welcome to the USA!” or have a longer, encouraging message 
written, as well. Be as creative as you’d like -- draw, paint, color… the brighter the card the better!  
 
If you’re using the word America in your cards, please be sure to write either US, USA, United States 
of America or the United States. This is a good opportunity for us to remember “Welcome to America” 
can be misleading because… there is a Central America, a South America and a North America. 
There’s not just one America!:)  
 
All languages are welcome, and Spanish and English are used the most. 
 
When finished, please mail the card(s) to:  
 
Casa de Paz 
PO Box 111351  
Aurora, CO, 80042  
 
 


